
KIIT POLYTECHNIC 
KALINGA INSTITUTE OF INDUSTRIAL TECHNOLOGY (KIIT) 

BHUBANESWAR-24 No. KP/12 /2022. 
Date: 13/01/2022 

NOTICE 
The institute will remain closed on 14" January, 2022 on the occasion of "Makar Sankranti" and will reopen on 15" January, 2022. 

However, all essential services will remain operational.

Principa Copy to: 
All Notice Boards/All HOD/Exam. Section/Library/AC Sections for information and 
necessary action. 

Vice Principal/AO, KP for information. 
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